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th
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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

THE 4th ICTSF WORLD ENGLISH SPORTING CHAMPIONSHIP 
13th July to the 16th July 2017 at Kelmarsh Hall, Northamptonshire. 

 
The Clay Pigeon Shooting Association wishes to extend a very cordial invitation to your Association to participate 
officially in the forthcoming The 4th ICTSF World English Sporting Championship hosted by Clive Bramley at 
Kelmarsh. 
 
The event will consist of 200 targets shot over two days and two courses with the top five shooters plus ties at the 
end of the second day shooting a 25-target super final to determine who will become the World Champion.  The 
entry fee for individuals is £127 per person. There will also be Sportrap & Prelim English Sporting events running 

concurrently to the championship.  For full details please visit our website championships.cpsa.co.uk/the-ictsf-
world-english-sporting-championships. 
 
An international team competition will also be available and you are welcome to enter teams in the following 
categories: 
 
• SENIORS   one team of five seniors (4 scores to count) 
• LADIES    one team of three ladies (2 scores to count) 
• JUNIORS   one team of three juniors (under 21 years of age*) (2 scores to count) 
• VETERANS   one team of three veterans (over 55 and under 65 years of age*) (2 scores to count) 
• SUPER VETERANS one team of three super veterans (over 65 years of age*)(2 scores to count) 
*on the 01/01/2017 
 
Team entry costs, which are over and above the cost of individual entry, are £40 for the seniors team and £35 for 
each of the ladies, juniors, veterans and super veterans teams. All teams will be shooting between 11:00am and 
13:30pm on Saturday 15th and Sunday 16th July. 
 
We look forward to receiving your entries but would like to make you aware that there is a limited number of 
entrants. Please ensure that if you are travelling from outside the UK that you have a valid Overseas Visitors 
Shotgun Permit (which can be organised via our website cpsa.co.uk/vsp). These can take up to 8 weeks to process 
by the Police, so please ensure that you allow plenty of time, supplying us with a fully legible copy of a European 
Firearms Pass where appropriate.  
 
Please advise Trudy Abel (trudy@cpsa.co.uk) of your team entrants by the 12th of May 2016 and ensure that these 
team members have also entered as individuals to the competition. 
 
 
 

mailto:info@cpsa.co.uk
http://www.cpsa.co.uk/
http://championships.cpsa.co.uk/wesp
http://championships.cpsa.co.uk/wesp
http://cpsa.co.uk/vsp
mailto:trudy@cpsa.co.uk


The Clay Pigeon Shooting Association Ltd, Edmonton House, National Shooting Centre, Brookwood, Woking, Surrey. GU24 0NP. 
Telephone: +44 (0) 1483 485 400   Fax: +44 (0) 1483 485 410   Email: info@cpsa.co.uk   Website: www.cpsa.co.uk 

 
The Clay Pigeon Shooting Association looks forward to welcoming you all to England in July. 
 

Yours Faithfully, 

Clare 

Clare Alger 
Championships Co-ordinator 
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